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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

Increase of Material Shareholding 

 

São Paulo, January 11, 2023, | Kepler Weber S/A (B3: KEPL3), holding company of the Kepler Weber 

Group, the leader in grain storage and post-harvest equipment in Latin America, hereby informs its 

shareholders and the market in general that, pursuant to the Article 12 of CVM Resolution No. 44/21, as 

amended, received a notice from Trígono Capital S.A (“Trígono”), enrolled with the CNPJ under No. 

28.925.400/0001-27, located at Av. Chucri Zaidan, 1,550 Conjunto 2207, São Paulo/SP, in which he 

announces the increase in his shareholding in the Company, increasing his holding to 17,979,300 

common shares issued by the Company, representing 20.01% of total shares. The full correspondence 

issued is attached to this press release. 

For further information, please contact the Investor Relations department: (11) 4873-0302 or 

ri.kepler@kepler.com.br. 
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